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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No 028 8772 4403

            028 8744 7607

Email mmcneice443@c2kni.net

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice


Dear Parent/Guardian,
We look forward to welcoming the children in Primary 1, Primary 2 and Primary 3 back to school on Monday March 8th and resuming face to face teaching and learning.

My first priority is that the children are happy and safe. All is in place in school and I ask that you follow the rules re social distancing, wearing face coverings and hygiene that have been and still are in place.
 I remind you that if your child is unwell in any way please do not send them into school. 

We have agreed as a staff that during this period when the children are in school, homework activities will NOT be on Seesaw. We feel that a break from using technology and returning to practical and pencil and paper activities will be good for the children. Your child’s teacher will explain how this will work in each class.
School meals and school transport will be operational during this time. Drop off and pick up times will be as in previous communication – reminder below 
Children should not be left off at school before 8.45am

P1-P2 collected at 2.00pm

P3 and Key workers’ children collected at 2.50pm 
We will follow Department of Education guidance and advice as set out in Circular 2021/03 Curriculum Planning March 2021. 
  Yours sincerely

    Mrs McNeice

